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Enrollment: 

 6th  7th 8th Total 

Sept 155 148 151 454 

 

Currently, the MS has 26 new students to the district and 15 that have moved out of the 
district. 

Our year is off to a great start!  Below are pictures from Day 1’s photo booth and Tuffy 
welcoming students. 

Our theme this year is “Every Child Deserves a Champion”.  Each month, we will be sharing 
the ways we are being a champion for a specific student(s).   

 
 

Implementation of Professional Development: 

Current Building PD Focus:    
This year, our professional development will continue to build on last year’s PBIS 
and Capturing Kids’ Hearts (CKH) implementation.  Building off the PD from the 
inservice days and meetings with lead teams, we determined what information 
needed to be consistently shared with students.  The lead teams worked to create a 
presentation for teachers to share with all students complete with a video created 
by students.  We also created time in the schedule for the first nine days of school 
for teachers to meet with their Class Meeting groups to deliver the information, as 
well as begin team building activities.  This has helped us get the year off to a great 
start! 

 
 
 

 
 
                   



 


